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Our   meeting   was   held   at   Nicolet   School.   Those   attending   were   divided   into  
three   groups   so   that   we   could   meet   with   both   the   third   graders   and   a   teacher  
in   a   classroom,   while   they   were   having   lunch.   After   the   children   went   out   for  
recess   we   all   met   with   the   principal,   Shana   Pociask,   and   all   three   teachers.  
There   are   approximately   seventy   third   graders   attending   Nicolet   this   year.  
The   total   school   population   is   down   this   year   with   a   student   population   of   390  
to   400.  
 
A   big   issue   is   parental   involvement.   About   85%   of   the   parents   are   somewhat  
involved   but   only   33%   are   part   of   the   Nicolet   parent   teacher   Focus   Group.  
There   major   goal   is   to   get   more   students   to   be   proficient   in   reading   and   math  
at   grade   level.   One   of   the   three   classes   is   a   Bilingual.   There   are   only   20  
students   in   that   class.   The   class   is   taught   by   Mr   Guillen   and   is   approximately  
75%   English   and   25%   Spanish.   There   is   a   shortage   of   bilingual   teachers   in  
the   Green   Bay   area.  
  
We   had   a   total   of   seven   members   attend   this   meeting.   They   included   Anne,  
Maria,   Mary-Pat,   Ann,   Dal,   Ben,   and   Bob   R.   We   neither   ate   nor   had   a   regular  
meeting.   Anne   did   bring   cookies   to   share   with   the   children.  
 
October   21st-   Cheri   KImps   has   the   program  
 
October   28th   Bill   Buerschinger   has   the   program  
 
 

By   Bob   Rowan  


